
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/1/2012 2:18:07 PM 
To: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); Halligan, Julie 

(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: RE:Placeholder meeting time next Wednesday to discuss encroachment? 

Thanks for your quick response! We'll take the 0900 slot Wednesday morning. 

See you then. 

Laura 

From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) [mailto:emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 1:08 PM 
To: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); Halligan, Julie; Doll, Laura 
Cc: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: RE:Placeholder meeting time next Wednesday to discuss encroachment? 

Either late Tuesday or first thing Wed morning 0900 BG H Message Sent with NotifySync —Original 
Message From: LRDD@pqe.com Sent: Thu, 1 Nov 2012 10:09:43 America/Los_Angeles To: 
emorv.haqan@cpuc.ca.qov.iulie.halliqan@cpuc.ca.qov CC: aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.qov Subject: 
Placeholder meeting time next Wednesday to discuss encroachment? 
General Hagan and Julie, 

We are working on a document to comport with your recent guidance on the encroachment 
issue, and I thought it might make sense to schedule discussion time with you next week. 

Is there any time on Wednesday we could meet? 

Thanks 
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Laura 
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